Youth to Represent Kentucky

At National 4-H Conference

Source:  Mark Mains


Four Kentucky youth will use their leadership and community service skills to help shape the future of 4-H Youth Development in the United States during the National 4-H Conference April 1-6 in Washington, D.C.  4-H is a community of young people across America learning leadership, citizenship and life skills. 

Selected to attend the conference are Matthew Lodmell of Woodford County, Elizabeth Riley of Christian County, Lelia Thomas of Ohio County and Bethany Durham of Madison County.

NOTE AGENTS:  If youth selected are from your county, please add some information about their 4-H activities in the paragraph immediately below; otherwise, skip to the following paragraph.

(Youth's name) has been involved in the (County Name) 4-H program for (number of) years.  (He/she) has (briefly describe activities).


"Build the Future-Tag, You're It!" is the theme for the 75th conference 


At the invitation of the U. S. Secretary of Agriculture, the four Kentuckians will join other youth, as well as volunteer leaders, and county and state Extension staff from the United States, its territories and Canadian provinces, to develop recommendations to help guide 4-H programs in their home communities and nationally.

For more information on our 4-H Youth Development program, contact the (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service.


Educational programs of the University of Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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